
Hospice patients or those who are at the end-of-life at the
discretion of patient’s healthcare team 
Patients under the age of 18 (may have one healthy
visitor, parent, or guardian)

Due to ongoing concerns about COVID-19, Loring Hospital
has implemented new visitor restrictions to ensure the health

and safety of our patients, their families and our staff.
Effective Monday, March 30th and until further notice, no

visitors will be permitted except under specific
circumstances.

 
Exceptions include:

 
Under certain circumstances, other exceptions will be made

on a case-by-case basis.
 

 

Pass the screening criteria at the hospital’s designated entrances
Limit movement within the facility
Only visit during our revised visiting hours (8:30 a.m. – 7 p.m.)
Apply hand sanitizer before and after entering patient room

Permitted visitors must:

 

COVID-19 UPDATE FROM LORING HOSPITAL:
NO VISITORS - EFFECTIVE MARCH 30, 2020

Thank you for your cooperation. For questions,
please call 712-662-7105.


